
 
 

Quail Forever in Missouri adds 27th chapter 
Cuivre River Chapter of Quail Forever & Pheasants Forever becomes 

state’s latest installment 
 

TROY, Mo. – October 25, 2022 – Quail Forever and Pheasants Forever in Missouri added to its 

growing conservation footprint with the recent establishment of another chapter in the east-

central part of the state. The Cuivre River Chapter of Quail Forever & Pheasants Forever became 

the 27th chapter in Missouri when their charter was signed September 21.  

 

“We are very excited to be a part of starting this brand-new Quail Forever chapter in Lincoln 

County,” said newly elected President Joey Rasco. “The Cuivre River Chapter plans to work to 

get more quail habitat on the ground, get more people excited about the great sport of hunting, 

and of course, have some fun while we’re doing it!”  

 

This group of dedicated 

volunteers worked with 

Regional Representative 

for northern Missouri and 

southern Iowa Trevor Day 

to get the Cuivre River 

Chapter up and running.  

The committee members 

have a strong passion for 

wildlife conservation, 

habitat restoration and 

mentoring new hunters, so 

they joined together and 

took an opportunity to 

improve the landscape 

around them and connect 

their local community with 

conservation and the 

outdoors. 

 

“I am really excited to see where this chapter goes as they look to hit the ground running hosting 

habitat workshops and outreach and education events in their community,” said Trevor Day. 

“Their passion and enthusiasm for conservation and our hunting heritage will help to form new 

hunters and conservationists in their communities and relationships that will last a lifetime!” 

 



 
For information on how to join the Cuivre River Chapter of Quail Forever and Pheasants 

Forever, please contact Chapter President Joey Rasco at (636) 295-1398 or 

joey.rasco@mdc.mo.gov.  Interested in getting involved with your local chapter or starting a new 

chapter in your area?  Learn more at missouripfqf.org! 

 

 
 

About Pheasants Forever & Quail Forever 

 

Pheasants Forever, including its quail conservation division — Quail Forever — is the nation's 

largest nonprofit organization dedicated to upland habitat conservation. Pheasants Forever & 

Quail Forever have more than 135,000 members and 750+ local chapters across the United 

States and Canada. Chapters are empowered to determine how 100 percent of their locally raised 

conservation funds are spent; the only national conservation organization that operates through 

this truly grassroots structure. Since creation in 1982, Pheasants Forever has dedicated more than 

$1 billion to 567,500 habitat projects benefiting 22 million acres nationwide. Visit the Pheasants 

Forever & Quail Forever in Missouri website or follow us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and 

YouTube. 
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